
Intention of the Week: 

Week at a glance 

Information & Updates: 

June 24 - 28 2024 

MON 
  

TUE 

  

Grade 7 Graduation 1-3 pm 

WED 
 
Homework Club 8:15-8:45 am Library 

THU 
 
Last day of instruction  

FRI 
  
Administration Day—Students not in Attendance 
 

Lost & Found. All collected clothing and 

shoes still remaining at Larson will be on dis-

play all this coming week. Please make an 

effort to look through the items on display on 

tables out front of the school. Anything not 

collected will be donated. Thank you. 

As we enter the final week of the school year, we want to take a moment to cele-
brate all the wonderful achievements and memories we've made together. From 
exciting field trips and creative art projects to fun-filled recesses and inspiring class-
room lessons, our students have grown and learned so much. We are incredibly 
proud of each and every one of them for their hard work and enthusiasm. Let's 
make the most of these last few days, enjoy our time together, and look forward to 
a fantastic summer break.  We still have the excitement of the Grade 7 Leaving 
Ceremony on Tuesday which will mark the end of these students' time at Larson. 
We will also have our school wide year-end assembly on Thursday to mark the end 
of the school year. 
 
Thank you to all the teachers, parents, and staff for your unwavering support and 
dedication. Here's to finishing the year on a high note! 
 



Celebrating Student Learning: 

F05 Grieff/Arnold 

F11 Terrillon/Robitaille 

Summer Reading Club:  Summer reading 

club is every summer at every library in Brit-

ish Columbia for kids in kindergarten 

through grade 6.  The 2024 club is “World of 

Curiosities” with artwork by Meneka Repka. 

Summer reading club | North Vancouver City Library (nvcl.ca)  

F04 McCurrach/Greiff 

https://www.menekarepka.com/
https://www.nvcl.ca/summer-reading-club


PALS Staff Appreciation Lunch 

A big shout of thanks and appreciation to PALS (Parents of Larson) for the amazing 

staff appreciation lunch they assembled for all staff on June 18th. The personal touch-

es of flowers, table cloths and signage was a lovely touch, and the food was deli-

cious. Our hearts and bellies were full! It is a wonderful treat to have lunch taken care 

of in the busy month of June...and have dishes washed! 

PALS is made up of wonderful parents/caregivers/grandparents who have shown so 
much energy, creativity, fundraising power and support and kindness all year supple-
menting Larson students and staff with extras that make all the difference. We are so 

fortunate to have this level of engagement and support for the Larson community. On 
behalf of all staff and students, thank you for your unlimited time and generosity to 
constantly enhancing and improving Larson. We are extremely grateful. 

FUN DAY / BE COLOURFUL DAY  



Message from PALS: 

WHAT A GREAT YEAR! WE ACCOMPLISHED A LOT! 

PALS was busy this year! Here’s a look at some of this year’s fun fundraising 
events/programs! 
 

Welcome back ice cream social - Friday Fun Lunch - 2 Movie Nights 
The Holiday Store - Parent Social - Larsonpalooza - Spirit Wear Sales 

Two Rivers Meat Sale - Growing Smiles Plants Fundraiser 
 

A huge thank you to all the students, parents and staff who helped make this 
possible! Thank you for your continued support and participation! 

PALS Fundraising is about school improvement and the opportunity to provide 
all students with the very BEST educational experience academically, socially, physi-
cally, and emotionally.  
 
MANY things the school requires to function properly and provide children 
with the best experience possible are not funded by the government. That’s 
where PALS steps in. With your help we were able to fun the following this 
year: 

 Increased the number of fields trips. 

 Completed all emergency kits. 

 Hired guest speakers for the school. 

 Purchased a new speaker system for the gym. 

 Increased teacher classroom funds. 

 Purchased a complete set of leveled literacy books. 

 Replaced needed books for the library. 

 

PALS NEEDS MORE HELP! CONSIDER JOINING US! 

Commitment level can be anything that works for you. There are many tasks from big 
to small to choose from.  Many hands make light work! Email larson-
pals1@gmail.com 
 
 

SUMMER GARDEN WATERERS NEEDED! 

Live close to Larson? This could be a great activity/job 
for your kids. We need someone to water the garden boxes 
near the portables once a week! 
 
Choose a week that works for you and email larson-
pals1@gmail.com! 
 
 

 
CONTINUE TO SUPPORT PALS THIS SUMMER! 

 

 Check out these great on-going fundraisers! 

 Maxfrut Popsicles, Stong’s groceries,  

 FlipGive, Cobs Bread, Red Cross Courses 

 Return-It, Tru Earth eco-friendly products! 
 
Click here for full list and links:  Larson PALS - Ongoing Fundraisers 

 

https://sd44o365-my.sharepoint.com/personal/18566_sd44_ca/Documents/Attachments/larsonpals1@gmail.com
https://sd44o365-my.sharepoint.com/personal/18566_sd44_ca/Documents/Attachments/larsonpals1@gmail.com
mailto:larsonpals1@gmail.com
mailto:larsonpals1@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13NwBrCnKB7TebMKAHC5WNOIIfNCksZV1/view?pli=1

